
Governor Simcoe Secondary School
15 Glenview Avenue, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 2Z7

(905) 934-4006  Fax (905) 934-3389

Good afternoon,

We have few informational items to share with students and parents/guardians:

● The "Secondary Calendar" is attached outlining the schedule for November to
December. We will be continuing to alternate weeks for periods 1 & 2 and 3 & 4,

● Midterm Reports will be sent home with the students on Tuesday November 16th, and
● A "Literacy" memo is attached which provides information about our first testing window

this fall.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

I hope you all have a great weekend.

Thank you,

T.Thompson


